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KEY DATES 

16/3  & 17/3 - Year 4 York Visit 

18/3 - Red Nose Day 

28/3 - Y6 Leavers/Reception 

Graduation photographs 

1/4 - Break up for Easter 

19/4 - Return to 

school 

 

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY 
 
During this week’s assembly, the children learnt 

about International Women’s Day and its role in 

raising awareness of gender inequality, which still 

exists in many parts of the world today. According 

to a UNICEF report from 2020, only 66% of countries 

worldwide provide equal education opportunities 

to both girls and boys. The children reflected that 

everybody deserves to be treated equally and 

have equal rights, regardless of their gender.  

We would like to say a huge thank you to Crewe 

Town Council for their donation of books about 

women who have changed the world or achieved 

something incredible. The children have enjoyed hearing these inspirational stories in their 

classes this week. 
 

AMAVEN CHALLENGE DAYS 

 

Over the next two weeks, the children will be 

taking part in the Amaven Challenge. On their 

challenge day, the children will need to come to 

school wearing their full PE kits. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Thank you for attending this week’s 

parents’ evening appointments. We 

hope you found it useful and enjoyed 

hearing about the progress that your 

child is making. 
 



ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS 

Our Attendance Champions for the week-ending 11th March were: 

EYFS/KS1– Miss Davies’ class achieved 98.5%. Amazing!

KS2 –  Mrs Bromilow’s class achieved 99.3%. Very good! 

Respect Stars Of The Week 

Miss Ashley - Oliwia K 

Mrs Bromilow - Tyler C 

Mr Williams -  Dean N 

Mrs Kelly - Emily N 

Miss Aylott - Taleigha M 

Mr Twigg –  Bradley W 

Mrs Humber/ Miss McDade -  Blake T 

Mr Watts - Rhys J  

Miss Broadgate – Jason S   

Mrs Bailey – Lubomir F  

Miss Day – Charlie W  

Miss Hadfield – Kingsley J  

Miss Davies – Zaphia J   

Mrs Hanson / Miss Fisher – Aiden R 

Miss Parr / Miss McNeil – Adam G  

Mrs Buchan – Iyla-May E 

Mr Coker – Sophie C 

HEALTHY SNACK

We would like to 

remind all parents/

carers that children 

should be bringing 

healthy snacks to 

school each day in Key 

Stage 2.  

Follow the link below for some healthy 

snack ideas for children: 

https://www.tasteofhome.com/

collection/healthy-snacks-for-kids/ 

https://www.tasteofhome.com/collection/healthy-snacks-for-kids/
https://www.tasteofhome.com/collection/healthy-snacks-for-kids/


 JOB OPPORTUNITIES 
 
There are a number of job opportunities available at both Monks Coppenhall Academy 

and at Haslington Primary Academy. Please click the buttons below to for more 

information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND TEACHING 

ASSISTANT 

CLEANER /       

CARETAKEER 

TEACHING          

ASSISTANT 

NURSERY             

ASSISTANT 

#LETGIRLSPLAY 
 

This week, the children showed their support for the #letgirlsplay 

campaign by taking part in the Biggest Ever Football Session 

endorsed by England Football. Over 90,000 girls across the 

country took part in the tournament! Our specialist PE provider, 

Ministry 4 Sport, led the tournament at Monks Coppenhall which 

involved every girl (and boy) from Reception to Year 6 playing 

football. 

On the day, each year group was split into one of five European 

football teams: England, Germany, Spain, Italy and Netherlands.  

 

The results for the tournament were as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Spain 91 

Germany 89 

Netherlands 87 

Italy  84 

England 79 

https://monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
https://monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk/job-vacancies/
https://www.haslington.cheshire.sch.uk/school-office/staff-vacancies/
https://www.haslington.cheshire.sch.uk/school-office/staff-vacancies/


 UNAUTHORISED ABSENCE 
 

Please be aware that the academy will not be 

able to authorise leave of absence (including 

holidays) during term time unless there are 

exceptional circumstances.  

 

Examples of exceptional circumstances may 

include one off events which are unavoidable, 

such as attendance at a funeral, respite care 

of a looked after child or a housing crisis which 

prevents attendance. Holidays that have been 

rearranged as a result of Covid cannot be 

authorised. 

 

Please see the school Attendance and 

Punctuality Policy for details regarding penalty 

notices for unauthorised absence. This can be 

found on the academy website. 

 

Holiday dates for the academic years 2021-22 

and 2022-23 can also be found on the school 

website or by clicking here. 
 

SCHOOL CROSSING 
 

We would like to remind parents/carers of the importance of 

using the pedestrian crossing on Remer Street. We have 

received some reports from concerned parents/carers that 

some families are cutting across through stationary cars rather 

than using the crossing. It is a very busy road and we want to 

make sure that all children are kept safe.   

 

 

 

EARLY YEARS and YEAR 6 PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

Academy Photography will be in school on Monday 

28th March to take the Year 6 Leavers and Early Years 

(Reception) Graduation photographs. Please ensure 

children wear their full school uniform. If your child is 

due to have PE on this day, they will need to bring in a 

pair of trainers with them. 

 

 

https://monkscoppenhall.cheshire.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/SCHOOL-HOLIDAY-DATES-2021-22-FINAL-SEPT-21-combined.pdf

